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Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina 
1701 Cowan Crescent, Regina, SK S4S 4C4 

Tel. 306-586-0449 | Fax. 306-586-0009 | www.stannesregina.com  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr. Guy Amedee Ainemon 

 

Parish office Coordinator:  
Sharon Robert F. 
639-999-2020 
 

 

Office Hours:   
 
Tuesday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Wednesday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Friday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Saturday - 10am - 12pm 
 

office@stannesregina.com  
 

 

 

Weekday Mass Schedule: 
Tuesday – 7:00Pm 
Wednesday – 8:30Am 
Thursday – 8:30Am 
Friday – 8:30Am 
 

Weekend Mass Schedule:  
Saturday – 5:30Pm 
Sunday – 9:00Am & 11:00Am 
 

Reconciliation: 30 Min. Before every 

Mass. 
n  

Holy week Mass Times: 
 
Holy Thursday –    5:30PM & 7:30PM 
 
Good Friday –   
Stations of the Cross – 10:00Am 
Passion of the Lord - 3:00PM 
 
Holy Saturday –   5:30PM 
 
Easter Sunday –   9:00 AM & 11:00AM  
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Tribute flowers are a long tradition at St. Anne 

 
 

Flowers were Purchased in Honour of the 
Following: 
 

Val Kasiar 
Mike Romanowich 
Shirley McDonald 

Deceased Relatives of the Tessier 
Family 

Deceased Relatives of the Hudec Family 
In memory of Albert Sowinski 
In memory of Rosanna Ready 

In memory of Barry Taylor 
In memory of Ted Rey 

In memory of Bob Arscott 
In memory of Lyndon Kaiser 
In memory of Balaski Family 

In memory of Eugene Jo 
In memory of Elaine Clark 

 
 

 
Please pray for our children who will be Confirmed 

& receiving First Holy Eucharist from  

Archbishop Don on  

Thursday, April 22nd, 2021 at 7:00 Pm. 

 

 
                Ana Zaputa                Torin Robertson 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Parish weekly Financial Update – March 27/28 
Collection summary for last weekend as follows: 
 

- Sunday Collections                      $ 1,187.00 
- Building Fund            $ 15.00 
- Development and Peace             $ 495.00 
- Good Neighbor Project                $ 00.00 
- Easter Flowers                            $ 40.00 
- Papal Charities                            $ 20.00 
- Needs of Cdn Church                  $ 20.00 

 

   Total:                                       $ 1,777.00 
     
 

Here are the ways you can give: 
 

- Sunday collection – make sure you are 

registered as a parishioner and have envelopes so 
that we know to give you a tax receipt. Then, each 
Sunday (or Saturday), place your envelope with 
cheque or cash in the collection basket.  
 

- Automatic deposit – all you need to do is provide 

a void cheque and indicate the amount and 
frequency (weekly or monthly). You can give this 
information to the office or just throw it in the 
collection basket, and it will make it’s way to the 
office.  
 

- E-transfer – send e-transfer donations to 

office@stannesregina.com.    
 
 
 
 

2021 Collection Envelopes 
 

2021 Envelopes are still available at the Parish Office 
if you would like to get one. Donating with church 
envelopes allows your donation to be recorded for you 
to be issued a tax receipt.  
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St. Anne Parish Doorstep Blessings 
April & May 2021 

 
As for me and my house, we will serve the 

Lord. Joshua 24:15. 
 

Here’s your opportunity to meet our new priest, Fr. 
Amédée, as he visits parishioners on their front steps 
for our first-ever Doorstep Blessings!  
 
Beginning after Easter and all through the month of 
May, Fr. Amédée, along with one of our volunteer 
drivers*, will visit you on your doorstep at a scheduled 

time (for around 25 minutes). Please book your day 
and time with Sharon at the St. Anne Parish office 
(306)586-0449 or office@stannesregina.com 
 

 
 
For those in Senior’s Living situations, we haven’t 

forgotten about you!  We will wait until later when the 
covid-19 situation improves, and we will try to arrange 
a group blessing in the lobby of your complex as the 
guidelines permit. Again, contact Sharon and let her 

know that you would like to be part of a group blessing 
and we will let you know the day and the time for e.g. 
The Bentley, Marian Gardens, Roberts Plaza & Trinity 
Manor. 
 
Doorstep Blessings are meant to be a time of 
introduction and blessing for your family, your 
home & any special items you may wish to include 
(statues, rosaries, & crosses). Please be ready when 
your doorbell rings! Fr. Amédée is looking forward to 
meeting as many parishioners as he can so get your 
name on the list. 

 
The crown of the home is Godliness; the beauty of 

the home is order; 
The glory of the home is hospitality; the blessing 

of the home is contentment. 
 

 

 April 7 – May 28 

Wednesdays between 2-4 pm & 7-9 pm 

Fridays between 2-4 pm & 7-9 pm 

 

 
 
 

Welcome to Spring! 
All Parishioners of St. Anne Parish 

 are invited. 
to join the Green Thumb Ministry Team 

 
What is the goal of our Ministry?  
 

 To instill life, color and vibrancy to our 
church flower beds.  

 
What does it involve? 
 

 Planting, weeding, watering, and nurturing 
our flower beds to beautify our grounds. 

 
How can I join? 
 

 Contact the Volunteer Coordinators: Denise 
Nelson or Louise Tessier.  

 
What is my next step? 
 

 Reply by April 1 and wait for information 
about an upcoming Zoom meeting.  
On Zoom, we will discuss goals, ground rules 
for participation, and tasks for the upcoming 
spring and summer seasons. If you are not 
“zoom-friendly” just give us a call and we will 
place you with one of the working groups – no 
“green thumb requirements” necessary!  
 

Thanks for considering joining the Green Thumb 
Ministry at St. Anne Parish. 
 

Denise Nelson 
denisekellynelson@gmail.com 

Cell phone: 306-550-2884 
 

Louise Tessier 
ltessier@sasktel.net 

Landline Phone: 306-584-5746 
 

Wherever life plants you, bloom with Grace. 
French Proverb 
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Pastoral Council 
 

The Parish Pastoral Council is entrusted 

with an advisory or consulting role as to the 

spiritual and temporal care and 

development of the Parish.  

Finance Council 
 

The Parish Finance Council is entrusted to 

advise the Parish Priest with respect to the 

Parish goods and property (temporal 

goods). 
 

Chairperson:  Brad Breit 

Vice-Chairperson:  AVAILABLE 

Past-Chair:  Denise Nelson 

Liturgy:  David Kopriva 

Social Justice:  AVAILABLE 

Hospitality:  Patricia Kopriva 

K of C: Brad Breit 

CWL:  Anita Hanna 

Youth & Family:  Elizabeth Olaniyi 

 
 

 

Chairperson:  Dick Graham 

Vice Chairperson:  Steve Hom 

Building & Grounds:  Kelly Nelson 

Bookkeeper: Eugene Jacques 

Member: Frank Dornstauder 

         Joachim Nsofini 
 

 

Development and Peace - Share Lent 
 

Thank you all for the service you’ve rendered 

by participating in the Share Love, Share Lent campaign 

and by donating on Solidarity Sunday. 

 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------- 

ARE YOU NEW TO THE PARISH - OR - HAVE CHANGED YOUR ADDRESS? 

Please fill out this form and place it in the collection basket or contact the office at 306-586-

0449. 

 

Last Name ____________________   First Name(s) ________________________________ 

Address _________________________________ Postal Code________________________ 

Phone ________________________   E-Mail ______________________________________ 

I require Collection Envelopes:  Yes  No 

 

 

 

 Mission Statement: We, the Catholic Parish of St. Anne, centred in Word and Eucharist, are called to be a 
caring faith community; coming together to celebrate God’s love and truth through the sacraments, and make 
Christ present to others through loving service. 
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